News Release

VolCorp Elects New Board Members

8/26/20

NASHVILLE – Volunteer Corporate Credit Union (VolCorp) held its first-ever Virtual Annual Meeting on August 19, 2020. Elected to three-year terms on the board of directors were Debbie Jones, CEO, UT Federal Credit Union, Judy Hester, CEO, Northern Kentucky Educators' Federal Credit Union and Todd Swims, CEO, Leaders Credit Union.

This year, John Jacoway, CEO, Southeast Financial Credit Union will serve as Chairman of the Board. The Vice Chairman will be Todd Swims, CEO, Leaders Credit Union. Ron Smith, CEO, Enbright Credit Union was elected as Treasurer and Mike Cooper, CEO, AllWealth Federal Credit Union will serve as Secretary.

Other members serving on the VolCorp board of directors include Rick Mikels, CEO, TN Members 1st Federal Credit Union, Brian Trotter, CEO, EPB Employees Credit Union, and Sandy Yocum, CEO, Strip Steel Community Federal Credit Union.

VolCorp is a not-for-profit financial cooperative that serves natural person credit unions nationally. Guided by a volunteer board of directors, VolCorp was organized for the express purpose of providing low-cost financial services and competitive investment and lending rates to our member/owners.

MEDIA CONTACT

Wade Stapleton Volunteer Corporate Credit Union 2460 Atrium Way Nashville, TN 37214

Phone: (615) 232-7984

Email: wstapleton@volcorp.org